
Subject line: Our welcome to new starters 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are already preparing for the new academic and we’re especially excited to welcome our new 

students to the school. 

As always, we are ensuring that their transition is a positive one that builds their confidence in the 

future. Part of this is making sure that they feel pride in their school uniform and the values that they 

present. We believe that a clear and consistent uniform policy has a vital role to play in helping all 

our students feel part of a community – and just as importantly, that everyone is an equal and valued 

member of the school.  

To help you and our new starters get ready for the new school year, we are sending you new 

information on our uniform and purchase options.  

One of our uniform suppliers, Monkhouse, has made sure their website is full of useful information 

to help you get ahead and buy your brand-new uniform. You can find all the information here. 

The Monkhouse website hosts important information, such as: 

- Our school uniform and prices 

- How to order online or in-store 

- How to book a personalised 1-1 store appointment  

- Lower prices for essential uniforms and additional accessories  

- Click and collect information 

- Parent newsletter sign-up 

- Extended free returns until 15th September 

- Weekend shopping times 

 

1-1 Personalised In-Store Appointments 

Many new starters prefer to visit a store for fitting and advice, Monkhouse will be continuing with 

their popular 1-1 personalised store appointments with their expert staff.  

Should you have any queries about your requirements, please contact Monkhouse’s customer 

service team: 

Telephone: 0161 476 7216 (Monday to Friday, 8:30am to 5pm) 

Email: web@monkhouse.com 

 

We hope this information is useful and helps you prepare for a successful year ahead. 

 

mailto:web@monkhouse.com


Best wishes 

Monkhouse 

 


